The
Holland Club, S

HOUSTON, TEXAS

January 14, 1976

HOLLAND HOUSE IMPORTS
623 Westbury Square
Houston, Texas 77035 - q

Dear Advertiser:

On behalf of all the Club members we herewith wish
to thank you for your support as a constant advertiser
for the entire year 1975. Your contribution has made it
possible for our Club to look back at a very successful
vear and a steadily growing membership list.

Our plans for 1976 are to enhance the appearance
of the "Windmill Whispers'" and we assure you that our
monthly magazine will be more appealing, not only in
design but also in lay-out.

Our "Art Department" has very innovative ideas but
they need to know soonest whether or not you wish to conti-
nue advertising the same or in more space than your firm
occupied in the past.

Enclosed is a form indicating what space your company
reserved in 1975. Due to the steadily rising cost of print-
ing and mailing we had to adjust the rates slightly. You
will note that the increase has been very moderate and we hope
that the postage will remain the same throughout the yearx.

Can we count on your support again for 1976 ?
The return of the attached request in the self addressed enve-

lope will be appreciated.

May we take this opportunity to wish you and your business
a very prosperous 1976 and hope that you will favor us again this

year.
Sinceykly yours,

THE @SLUB, INC.

Henk Stokvis
Vice-President
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